
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 Update # 15 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The Department of Education, Catholic Education WA and the Association of Independent Schools of 
Western Australia (AISWA) have provided a letter which is being distributed to all parents and carers of 
WA school students. You can read it here. 
 
This letter reiterates the importance of wearing a mask indoors while at school and testing for COVID-19 if 
symptomatic or as a household contact. It also advises parents and carers of a further allocation of 20 free 
Rapid Antigen Tests (RATs) for their child.  
 
Together we can continue to provide COVID-19 safe environments for our staff and students.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
21 July 2022 
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